
  
   

 

11 February 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
I am writing to inform you of a catch up session that will be running on Friday 14 February in 
Art One from 9am-1pm. This is a chance for your son to catch up on any of the things he 
needs to do for his component one (coursework). The boys all need to work on their 
coursework project from last year and this is a good opportunity to do this.  
 
Both coursework projects combined are worth 60% of the overall grade therefore it is 
imperative that they achieve the best results possible. The final exam project is worth the 
remaining 40% of the marks available.  
 
If your son wishes to attend can you please email me to confirm as soon as possible 
sjl@bws.wilts.sch.uk. Once your son arrives on the day, they must sign in at Art One.  
 
Please provide your son with a packed lunch for the day as the canteen will be closed.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Sam Lawrence 
Head of Art 
 
 
 

 


